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State/Federal Updates
•Washington Health Care Authority Medicaid resources on devices and 
software for telehealth use
• Cell & Internet service and devices are available through the Lifeline program.
• Zoom licenses can be requested by providers to connect with patients – 

current licenses run through March 15, 2024

•The Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) is holding public listening 
sessions to gather feedback on whether to allow telemedicine 
prescribing of certain controlled substances without in-person medical 
evaluations and how to prevent their diversion.
• The sessions are on September 12-13, held in-person and remotely
•Details for the remote session will be publicized at a later date

Source

https://www.hca.wa.gov/about-hca/programs-and-initiatives/apple-health-medicaid/lifeline-phone-services
https://www.hca.wa.gov/billers-providers-partners/prior-authorization-claims-and-billing/request-zoom-license-connect-patients-during-covid-19-pandemic
https://www.dea.gov/press-releases/2023/08/07/dea-hosts-public-listening-sessions-telemedicine-regulations
https://www.dea.gov/press-releases/2023/08/07/dea-hosts-public-listening-sessions-telemedicine-regulations
https://www.fsmb.org/siteassets/advocacy/pdf/states-waiving-licensure-requirements-for-telehealth-in-response-to-covid-19.pdf
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